
New Hanover County School Board Meeting 12/5/17 

This was a regular School Board meeting.  The only agenda item of interest to our Education Action Team 

was the presentation from the class size compliance committee.  They are looking at various ways to 

combine classrooms to meet class size requirements for next year (e.g. team teaching and comination 

classes), and also redistricting options (for which they developed the guiding principles and schedule 

previously discussed).   

All School Board members were present. 

Rachel Greer, principal of Johnson Preschool, informed the Board that the school had been awarded a 

$500 grant to improve the appearance of the landscaping at the front of the building and thanked Anne 

Eitelman for her assistance in getting this grant.     

Next month’s meeting will be on 1/9/18 at 5:30 pm at the BOE Center, 1805 S. 13th Street.  The Board 

will also hold a Redistricting Work Session on December 19th at 4 pm at the BOE Center. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Anne Eitelman 


